
From: Riordan, Tom 
Sent: 30 September 2016 14:58
Cc: Hallam, Lorraine
Subject: Acting Deputy Director (Safeguarding, Specialist and Targeted Services) Children's Services

Dear Colleague 

Further to my email dated 28th September on the appointment of Steve Walker as Acting Director of 
Children’s Services,  it has been decided to recruit to the Deputy Director post that Steve has 
vacated.

This role will be important in providing leadership for the key safeguarding functions of the 
Directorate as well driving forward innovation and improvement work within the service regarding 
social care.

At this stage we would like to invite internal applications for the Acting Deputy Director 
(Safeguarding, Specialist and Targeted) of Children’s Services.  Please see the attached job 
description for your reference. Please note that it is a requirement of the post that the postholder 
holds a Diploma in Social Work or equivalent.

This Post is open to all BCLT members and Heads of Service in both Children’s Services and Adult 
Social Care.

Should you be interested in this role can you please submit an expression of interest (no longer than 
2 sides) to Lorraine Hallam Chief Officer HR by no later than 5.00 pm Monday 10th October 2016.  

The appointment is subject to an Employment Committee decision and arrangements are being 
made for a date and time.  

Best wishes
Tom

Tom Riordan
Chief Executive
Leeds City Council
Tel:  0113 2474554
tom.riordan@leeds.gov.uk
www.leeds.gov.uk
twitter.com/tomriordan
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